
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Information is preliminary and subject to change. 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 
INCIDENT TYPE:  DATE/TIME REPORTED:  

Aggravated Assault 01/30/2024  0601 Hours 

INCIDENT NUMBER:  LOCATION:  

24BU002119 King Street 

INVESTIGATOR:  INVESTIGATOR CONTACT:  

Detective Erica Schaller (802) 540-2282 

AUTHOR:  APPROVED BY: 

Sarah Hernandez Timm Detective Lieutenant Mike Beliveau 

 

UPDATE: July 24, 2024 

 

Investigators identified Aziana Holder, 22, of Burlington, to be the alleged shooter in this 

incident but her whereabouts were unknown. 

 

On July 17, 2024, Holder turned herself in at Court for the January 30, 2024 aggravated assault 

and reckless endangerment incident. Holder was arraigned and released on conditions.  

 

The Burlington Police Department would like to thank the United States Marshals Service for 

their assistance with this investigation. 

 

NARRATIVE: 

 

On January 30, 2024, at approximately 6:01am, officers with the Burlington Police Department 

were dispatched for a report of a vehicle disturbance and apparent gunshots in the area of King 

Street. 

 

The initial investigation determined that two vehicles hit one another and fled the scene. Ballistic 

evidence was recovered. No person is currently known to have been struck by gunfire in this 

incident. This is an ongoing investigation and has been assigned to the Detective Services 

Bureau. 

 

Anyone with information about this incident is asked to contact the Burlington Police 

Department at (802) 658-2704. 


